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Dear Co-Chairs Helm and Owens, and Members of the Committee, I oppose House 

Bill 3103 and its amendments. This bill will undue the recent progress in forest habitat 

protection. 

Passing this bill is a return to the barbaric practice of clear cutting that has dominated 

Oregon for far too long. Please help protect watersheds for people, habitat and 

carbon storage. Who benefits from the bill? Wall Street who has vast options for 

wealth building. Thank you for serving in the legislature.  

Sincerely, 

Gail E Curtis, Lifelong Oregonian  


